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January 22, 2025

Council President Jalali, Council Vice President Kim, Council Members Bowie, Johnson, Jost, Noecker,
and Yang,

I am writing to share our support for the proposal to introduce Administrative Citations as a way for the
City of Saint Paul to enforce city ordinances.

The City of Saint Paul has passed a number of ordinances to protect working families, such as Minimum
Wage, Earned Sick and Safe Time, and Rent Stabilization. The City of Saint Paul has a dedicated Human
Rights Department (HREEO) to ensure that ordinances are being followed. And yet, we have no way -
short of pursuing a criminal complaint - to enforce these necessary ordinances.

Administrative Citations can be an effective way to hold non-compliant businesses accountable in a way
that is quick, efficient and effective. Administrative Citations are used for this purpose across the country,
and could be helpful here.

| trust that this City Council has the wisdom and experience to ensure that Administrative Citations will not
be used to harm individuals, or used as a tool to expand inequity in Saint Paul by targeting BIPOC,
immigrant, and LGBTQIA+ communities.

A —

Leah VanDassor
Presidents, Saint Paul Federation of Educators

Sincerely,

651.222.73083 SPFE28.0RG 23 Empire Drive, St. Paul, Minnesota 55103



From: Kristin Koziol

To: Greg Weiner

Subject: Fw: Please support administrative citations.
Date: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 2:48:51 PM
For Ord 25-2

From: Brian C Martinson <brian.c.martinson@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 12:27 PM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Please support administrative citations.

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from brian.c.martinson@gmail.com.

Learn why this is important at https://aka.ms/l.earnAboutSenderldentification |

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Dear Council President Jalali,

I'm writing as your constituent to be on record in support of the
charter amendment to allow the city to issue administrative citations
for code compliance.

I trust I can count on your vote in support of this and I want to thank
you for your work in obtaining a tool the city can use to hold negligent
property-owners (such as CVS) to account without having to resort to
full-blown court cases.

Thank you for all you do for our city!

Brian C. Martinson, PhD

Saint Paul Planning Commissioner (Ward 4)

Board Member, Board of Zoning appeals, City of Saint Paul

Non-Motorized Representative - Transportation Advisory Board - Metropolitan Council
(He/Him/His)
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